
 

 

 

 

 

 

Settlement of McKenzie Class Action Approved 

by the Court 

 

 

Cash Converters International Limited (“Cash Converters”) announces that the class action settlement 

previously announced to the market on 22 October 2018, in relation to cash advance lending in Queensland 

(McKenzie v Cash Converters International Ltd & Others NSD 601 OF 2016) has today been approved by 

the Federal Court. 

 

Mr. Brad Edwards 

Company Secretary 

 

 

 

For further information please contact: 
 
Sam Budiselik       
Interim Chief Executive Officer 
Ph: (08) 9221 9111     
Email: Sam.Budiselik@cashconverters.com  
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